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The nursery children enjoyed the cold weather at
the end of last week as they were able to go out
and investigate the seasonal changes that are
going on around them. They enjoyed the frost
one child said that it “made the floor slippy and
we can draw in it’. They have been using their
cutting skills to make snowflakes and were proud
to show this to Mrs Figueiredo.
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HIGHLIGHTS
As part of the year 3 topic of Forced and Magnets the
children explored push/pull Newton meters. Then they
chose the right one that enabled them to measure the
forces needed to carry out everyday tasks such as
moving a chair or opening a door..

Year 3- Science

Nursery - Winter Topic
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Diary Dates
Year 5 CPR - Workshop
Friday 2nd February

Violin Concert (Holly Class)
Friday 2nd February (3pm)

Parents Consultation Evenings
Tuesday 13th and Thursday
15th February

February Half Term
Mon 19th February - Fri 23rd
February 2024

Year 6 STEM Center Visit
Friday 2nd February

Book Fair 
Begins Thursday 29th February

World Book Day 
Thursday 7th March

End of Term 
Thursday 28th March - 2:00pm

26th December 2024

11th -15th March
Thank you again for those of you that have
volunteered their time to come in and speak to the
children about what you do within STEM. We are
currently finalising details for the week so will be
getting back to you soon. We are still looking for any
more volunteers so If you think you could spare an
hour to talk to the children about your work then
please email into admin@martinswood.herts.sch.uk. 

This week we have announced the introduction of a
fantastic online resource called ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’ to
help develop your child’s knowledge of times tables and
division facts (all pupils from Year 2 to Year 6). Times Table
Rock Stars is a fun and challenging programme designed
to help pupils master the times tables. It is recommended
that your child does a little bit of times table practise every
night. They will then be coming home with their login details
and can be accessed online via the web address
https://play.ttrockstars.com/ or you may also download an
App for the iPhone/iPad or Android App through which your
child may practice. 

Maths - Times Tables Rock Stars

Swimming
It is also exciting to announce that for 6 weeks,
commencing the 16th April 2024, we will have a
temporary swimming pool built on site to provide
every child in Key Stage 2 with swimming lessons.
Please read the letter sent via parentmail as it
provides you with all the information to ensure that
your child receives the best possible experience
during this time.

Year 6 have been learning about electricity. In this week's lesson,
we generated and investigated different scientific questions such
as 'Does the number of cells affect the speed of the motor?' We
wrote our scientific enquiries up including a prediction, diagram
and conclusion, ensuring we used accurate scientific vocabulary
as well as the correct symbols for our circuit components.

Year 6 - Science  

Reception - literacy and maths 
The reception children have been using 10 framesto
practice the conservation of numbers and have been
sorting 3D shapes by the number of vertices they have.
They have also been challenging themselves by writing the
missing graphemes.
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